

Headteacher: Mr M Fenwick

22nd December 2023

To all in our community,

As the festive season approaches, I am writing to you all to extend my warmest wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

This year has been another memorable one for Stokesley School, filled with challenges and triumphs that have truly showcased the resilience and spirit of our community. From the dedication of our students achieving academic success to the steadfast support of our staff team in helping students become the "best they can be", every member of the Stokesley family has played their part in shaping this year's success.

I am particularly grateful for the unwavering support our parents and carers have shown throughout the year. Your involvement in school events, your invaluable contributions to parent forums, and the constant encouragement of your children have all been instrumental in creating a positive and enriching learning environment and a successful school community.

For our students, I commend your hard work, your perseverance, and your willingness to embrace new opportunities. Whether it be excelling in the classroom, pursuing your passions in extracurricular activities, or simply demonstrating kindness and respect towards your peers, you have continuously impressed me with your dedication, maturity and commitment to your own education.

To our dedicated staff, I extend my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering professionalism and tireless efforts. You have gone above and beyond to ensure that every student receives the support and guidance they need to thrive. Your passion for education and your commitment to nurturing the potential in each child is truly commendable. Your tireless efforts, infectious enthusiasm, and unwavering dedication inspire not only our students but all who walk through the doors of Stokesley School.

As we close the chapter on another year, I encourage you all to take some time to relax, recharge, and celebrate with your loved ones. May the festive season bring you joy, peace, and moments of meaningful connection.

I look forward to welcoming you back in the New Year, ready to embark on new challenges and create even more wonderful memories together.

Wishing you all a truly Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Fenwick Headteacher

> STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL



